
 
 
 
Acting Manager – Abi Coupe  
Chairperson – Paula Lloyd  
Friday 1st April 2022 

The Lenches Pre-School  
Village hall, Church Lench  
WR11 4UE 
info@thelenchespreschool.org.uk  

 

Easter Service 
 

 
 

We will be holding our Easter 
Service at the All-Saints 

Church in Church Lench on 
Friday 8th April at 2pm. 
Please can we ask that 
parents/carers arrive 

promptly and are sat at 2pm 
ready for the children to 

arrive.  
 

Easter Bonnet! 
 

 
 

We would love for the 
children attending the Easter 

Service to create an Easter 
Bonnet at home that they 
can then show off at the 

Easter Service. 
 

 
 

 
 

School Places 
It is a very exciting time as you will 
be finding out your child’s school 
place by Monday 18th April 2022. 

We hope you get your chosen 
school! 

Red Nose Day 
Red nose day is an annual 

fundraiser with the mission to end 
child poverty. We celebrated this 
fundraiser on Friday 18th March 

2022. We all wore red, made red 
nose biscuits and had SupaStrikers 
come in to play football with the 
children. Thank you to all families 

that donated towards this amazing 
charity. 

 

Fundraising 

A massive thank you to all 
parents that have helped the 

Pre-school to fundraise.  
As a charity run organisation 

it is so important for us to 
take the opportunity to raise 

money in order for us to 
provide great resources for 

your children. 

 

Some of the resources we 
have been able to purchase 
through fundraising is new 
dressing up clothes for the 

children. Role playing is such 
an important part of a child’s 

life as it helps with their 
communication and 

language as well as social 
skills. 

 

We will also be having 
SupaFit come in every other 
Wednesday to take part in 
PE lessons with your child! 

 

 

 

 

Waiting List for Forest School 
 

We currently have a waiting 
list for Forest School. If you 

have a 3-year-old that is fully 
toilet trained and you would 
like to send them to Forest 
School, please inform our 
Forest School Leader (Abi 

Coupe) and we can add you 
to our waiting list. Thank you. 

 

 
Staff resignation 

It is with regret that Nicola Jones 
our Acting Manager has handed in 
her resignation. Her last day will be 

April 3rd 2022. Abi Coupe will be 
taking over as Acting Manager. 

 
We wish Nicola all the best with 

her future endeavours. 
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